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Oregon’s vote by mail is one of the very best and fairest voting systems in the USA. It 

provides fair and accessible voting for disabled, working, and busy families and 

increases voter participation in a time when that is crucial for our democracy.  

 

Our voting system has a very low incidence of fraud and abuse and should be the 

envy of our broader country. Changing it to in person voting is regressive, 

undemocratic, and unethical.  


